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Stephen Hoffman

From: Irrchelp
Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 7:46 AM
To: IRRC
Cc: Scott Schalles; Laura Campbell
Subject: FW: Please join the Regional Greenhouse Gas Initiative

 
 

From: Milo Trauss [mailto:milotrauss@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 4:08 PM 
To: Irrchelp <irrchelp@irrc.state.pa.us> 
Subject: Please join the Regional Greenhouse Gas Initiative 
 
CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Dear members of the Independent Regulatory Review Commission, 
 
I urge you to please join the Regional Greenhouse Gas Initiative on September 1st!  
 
You may have seen the recent UN Climate Report which warn of a dire future especially if we dont take 
collective action to curb the amount of carbon going into the atmosphere. 
 
This choice is often framed as a sacrifice, however, a carbon-free future will be cleaner and better than are fossil 
dependant present and past. Folks often lament how much it will "cost," however, maintaining the status quo 
will cost so much more in lives and suffering. 
 
Going in a new direction takes inspiration and leadership. This is why you are commissioners on this body. 
Please take us into the future present and future generations need. 
 
Thank you, 
Milo 
 
 
Milo Trauss 
milotrauss@gmail.com 
215-370-1225 


